
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
This letter constitutes formal advice from the Plymouth Local Access Forum.  
Plymouth City Council is required, in accordance with section 94(5) of the 
Countryside and Rights of Way Act 2000, to have regard to relevant advice from 
this forum in carrying out its functions. 
 
 
When calling or telephoning please ask for:  Mr Ross Johnston 
 
 
Dear Colin, 
 
At the Plymouth Local Access Forum on the 12 December 2011 it was agreed by all members that a 
letter is sent to you thanking you for your service and dedication to Local Access Forums in the South 
West. 
 
On behalf of the Plymouth LAF I am writing to thank you for your help and guidance to the Plymouth 
Local Access Forum and your assistance in enabling us to carry out our duties.  
 
I hope you will have a long and happy retirement and perhaps we shall see you wandering along some 
footpaths within Devon or Dartmoor! 
 
Once again thanks for all your help. 
 
 
Yours Sincerely 
 
 
 
 
Mr. Ray Fairchild 
Chair of the Plymouth Local Access Forum 
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